
 
 

MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

 

Monday, November 2, 2020 

WINDSOR TOWN OFFICE 

 

Note:  These minutes may not be considered an official public record until such time as they are read and 

accepted by the Planning Board Members. 
 

Members present: Chair Carol Chavarie, Jerry Nault, Scott Farwell and Ken Chubbuck. 

 

Call to Order 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m., by Chair Carol Chavarie. 
 

Previous Meeting Minutes, Consideration & Action 
 

Jerry Nault moved that the minutes from the August 3, 2020 Planning Board meeting be accepted as 

written. Ken Chubbuck seconded, all approved, 4-0. 
 

Public Comment—None 
 

New Business—Carol reported that a consultant for Central Maine Power, Andrea Cushing, had contacted the 

Town regarding permitting requirements for CMP’s planned powerline upgrades in Windsor. The Planning 

Board felt that at the least a shoreland zoning permit would be required for part of the project, but would need to 

know more about the project before making a final determination. 

 

Unfinished/Old Business—None 

 
 

Adjournment 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
 

The next Planning Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 1, 2021, at 7:00 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Scott Farwell, Secretary 


